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TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
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2nd July 2019
Dear Parents and Carers
September 2019 Y5 Children : Residential 

We have booked a residential for the Autumn term at Peatrigg, Cropton, Pickering.  The children will be going on Monday 7th October – Friday 11th October. We would like to extend the invite to our September Year 5 children.   As there are limited places this will be completely on a first come first served basis.  Please fill in the slip below, and hand it in to Miss McQuade in the school office along with a £20.00 deposit, you will then be informed if your child has a place.

The children will undertake a range of exciting and educational activities.  All meals, instruction and equipment will be provided.  The children will also be supervised in all activities by staff from our school.  

The visit will form an integral part of the curriculum for this term.  All meals will be provided and we will have a member of staff trained in First Aid present at all times.  

The original cost of the visit was £270.00, this has been subsidized by school, the total cost of the visit that parents will be expected to pay is £100.00 and will need to be paid in full before the children leave for the residential.  Parents can start paying at any time. There will be a parents meeting after the summer holidays to give you more details of the activities and a kit list.

Please fill in the slip below if you wish your child to be considered for a place on this year’s residential, along with a £20.00 deposit, and return it to school.

Assuring you of your best intentions at all times.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 

To Grangetown Primary 

I would like my child to be considered for the Residential 2019 and enclose £20.00 deposit to secure their place 

Signed     _____________________________________________________________

Parent of _____________________________________________________________
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